BY TENNANT COMPANY

Date: October 18, 2023

Dear Partner,

IPC Eagle is announcing a price adjustment effective January 1st, 2024 Due to
continued labor and supply chain inflation, we are having to adjust pricing on
certain machine platftorms. Fortunately, we've been able to mitigate the inflation
and avoid price increases across most of our product line, including parts and
consumables.

Price lists will ke finalized and communicated by November 1, 2023, Our
customer service team will be communicating the new 2024 price list via direct
email to our primary purchasing contacts at your organization. If you have any
questions or have not received the information you need, please contact your
Customer Service Representative or Regional Sales Manager.

Thank you for your continued business & being a valued partner.

Best Regards,

David Strohsack
President, IPL Eagle
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